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1. Bev McARTHUR, page 7 

Question asked: 
If you could give us a list of the regulations that are impeding your 
progress, that would be very helpful.  
Tim SCHMIDT: Yes, in consultation with Lyn Stephenson, who will be 
presenting. She is the AHC representative for Victoria, and it would be 
through her that we would supply that documentation. 

Response:  
 
Please refer to Lyn Stephenson’s submission on impeding regulations on 
behalf the Regenerative Hemp Victoria and the Australian Hemp Council. 

 


